
Dear Vinu Thomas Joseph, 

As discussed with the college Principal we are really grateful that IIT Bombay is providing such a good 
 opportunity for our students. During these special times when our students are at home, we would like 
to engage them with remote learning through spoken tutorials conducted by IIT Bombay and We would 
like them  to learn with the tutorials.

Regards,
Nitha C Velayudhan.
Universal Engineering College.


